
Laura's Thoughts
    

It’s hard to believe that we have made it to December and that we are close to a new year! I hope
everyone has had a great first semester and can get some rest over the upcoming holiday
breaks. I am sure it is much needed and much appreciated! For this year’s Christmas party, we
will be trying something new and different. Because of some unforeseen circumstances and
overscheduling, we will not be having our usual, traditional Christmas party. This year we will
have a Secret Santa Gift Exchange, which we will do via interoffice mail, and U.S. mail for those
that are retired. I have texted everyone a copy of the flyer for this activity, and it is included in
this newsletter. Also, I have texted a Google Survey for everyone to fill out to help guide your
Secret Santa in selecting a gift for you. I have set a deadline of Friday, December 10th for
sending your gift. I also would like everyone to send the recipes for the coffee or hot drink and
dessert you planned on bringing to the Christmas party as part of your gift to your chosen
recipient. This way everyone will have a new treat that they can make over the holiday
break.Don’t forget to take a selfie of you and your gift and share in our group text! I can’t wait to
see everyone’s pictures!
      

In looking ahead, I want to review some of our upcoming meetings as a friendly
reminder.Remember, that January is the Executive Committee meeting, so officers are the only
members that need to be present.February should be very interesting and informative. Tricia
Cave with Texans for Public Education will be sharing all current and upcoming legislation
related to education. This meeting will be presented via Zoom. Hope everyone can make it to this
meeting! In March, we have a cooking demo scheduled and presented by our very own Mary
Jaime. This is always one of my favorite meetings. April, of course, is not only our Birthday
Celebration, but it will be time to initiate new members and elect new officers. If you are
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interested in stepping up and becoming an officer, please let
our Nominations Committee know. We could always use
new people with new ideas. Also, April 30th will be the
Founder’s Day Luncheon at the Golfcrest Country Club, and
I would love to see everyone attend. There will be more
information about this soon. And of course, before you
know it, the end of the school year will be upon us. Then, we
can really get a much longer, extended break to renew and
refresh our mind and body. Something to look forward to! 
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If you have pictures from
meetings or events or have a
story you would like to share

in the newsletter, please
email Sara Simmons,
Newsletter Editor at:

sjsimmons@pasadenaisd.org
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